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| Dear Pastors and Praying Friends,

Thank you so much for your faithfulness to prayerfully and financially support our
family! We are incredibly grateful for the sacrifice that you all make to be a blessing to us.

We have had a very busy schedule for the last couple of months, which we are so
thankful for! Since the shut down last year, it has been so encouraging to have a full schedule
again and to experience how excited churches are to move forward for the cause of Christ!

The Lord has been so good to care for our family and to provide for us! We are now up
to 53% of our needed financial support! That is up 10% from our last prayer letter! To God be
the glory, great things He hath done!

Not only has God been faithful to bring in our support, but He has also answered our
prayers concerning the financial needs for two very exciting conferences that we are hosting
thIS summer. The Reach the World Youth Conference at Macedonia’s headquarters on June
19" and the Revive and Renew Conference in Santa Fe, NM, Aug. 9-12". Last month God used
an individual to give $1,000 toward the youth conference and another individual to give $1,000

 toward the missionary conference in Santa Fe. We are amazed at the goodness of our God to
- have His hand on these conferences and to use others to bless us in this way!

Please pray as we continue to plan the Reach the World Youth Conference! We are

- praying for a packed house of young people that have a heart to serve God with their lives! We

are bringing in Macedonia missionaries from all over to teach and preach to them and our
prayer is that God will do something big! We want to see the next generation surrender to GO!
If you would like more information about the conference please visit www.mwbm.org.

We also covet your prayers for the Revive and Renew Conference that we will be
hosting in Santa Fe, NM. This conference is held every three years for all of the Macedonia
missionaries that are serving in the Southwest, USA. It is a much needed time of fellowship,
encouragement, and reviving! If you would like to come to Santa Fe to be a help to us for this
conference, please let us know! We can certainly use help in the kitchen to prepare meals each
day and to help teach bible classes for the missionary kids.

We praise the Lord for the souls that we’ve seen saved over the last few weeks and for
those that have surrendered their lives to serve the Lord! What a joy to know that God is still
saving and He is still sending! It's not time to back down, slow down, or give up! We have a
great work to do and God is still willing that ALL should come to repentance! We are so

humbled to be a small part of His work.

Please continue to pray for us as we continue the ministry of deputation. We will

spend the next few weeks in GA, MS, AL, FL, and DC, so we covet your prayers for safety and
{ f for God to have His touch on our family.

Thank you again for your faithful prayers and support!
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